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HOMEMAKER


Welcome to Gwen Rakabula  who has come here from Geraldton where she has been involved with the AMS and Community Health.


Her office is at the back of the Adult  Training Room.





Yvonne Ashwin is also employed to assist Gwen with women’s issues


as well as duities in the Art Gallery. 








ROADS                                                                Sport & Recreation


-Three new grids and signs have been installed on


  the  road to the Bronzewing mine and the road to 


 Wonganoo Station.


-The North Road has been graded.


-The grader will now proceed to the Jundee Road and


  then to the Ululla Road.


-The park irrigation system will soon be linked to the 


  bore in the corner of the oval. There is currently a


  trench being dug to carry pipe and cable.


  This work will be completed shortly.


  -Any old  cars you want removed see Tom at the 


 workshop.
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Above; artists meet at the Tjukurba Gallery to discuss 


the  progress of the gallery and for feedback from the


a rtists. Around twenty artists or so have attended the


 first two meetings. The next meeting will be Tuesday


 31st July at 10. All  are welcome.















































Above:  fun at the disco      Above:kids with Nikki Ashby,                  Above: kids have fun at after school         


      on Saturday night                  visitor from Perth                             activities on the basketball courts


 at the Recreation Centre          Awesome  Drama Team


                                                                                            






































      DOG VETS VISIT WILUNA
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Pictured above:Dr.Ian Robertson, Deb Hewton, Ash Jordan,


David Keegan, Em Darmody 





The  head of Vet Studies at Murdoch University Dr Ian Robertson and a group of final year Vet students answered  our call for assistance for  a dog sterilizing initiative . Together they  worked as volunteers for 4 days, 12 hours a day, completing  20 dog sterilizations and 3 cats. Thanks to Wiluna Gold for providing flights, AMS for equipment assistance, the Shire for admin and accommodation,Wiluna Police for support with the use


 of their back rooms. Special thanks to Apisalome Waka for  coordinating with community members.
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PH : 9981 8008





Gwen is here Monday to


 Friday, 8am to 4.30    
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 COUNCIL MATTERS





The Northern Goldfields Tourism group, (Wiluna


  Sandstone, Menzies, Leonora, Laverton) is now


  collating information for a brochure and web site to


  promote this area. This process is  being done by the


  different shire representatives and Norm White, tourism


  consultant.


 


- FESA conducted a two-day training course for fire 


  fighters in the Shire. There were enough volunteers for 


  two teams. Two team leaders will be sent to Geraldton 


for further training in August. Tom Milo is the newly 


elected captain and Dan Young is the team leader.





- SES The Shire will be having discussions with SES 


  about the future of that service in the town. Anyone


  interested in participating should contact Tom Milo.





-The Deed of Agreement between the Shire and the 


Department for Planning and Infrastructure for the 


Release of residential land has finally been signed and is


  in operation. Three people have applied for residential


  blocks in the new subdivision. Contact the Shire office


  if you are interested.





 - Adult Literacy will start in the first week of August


  with specialist teacher Maxine Tomlin. Classes will be 


  available for different community groups  who have a 


  need to improve their written and spoken English.





-Town Entry Statement. A bronze sculpture based on                Sincere condolences to Sione and                  


  the story of  the last of the nomads will be completed in     Nipa for the recent loss of their mother


   August.





The Public Access Computer is now located in the


   Adult Training room for use by local people and tourists














Sincere condolences to Sione Latekefu


and Nippa for the recent loss of their


mother.















































Above; Wiluna team in purple at the BBQ  after the game against 


Juniors  Football team drew with Mt Magnet in the first game, were defeated by Meekatharra 53 to 66, and defeated Cue by 4pts.


Many thanks to BHC for providing the food. The coach Wayne Giblin deserves a special thanks. The boys are learning skills from him and his support is much appreciated by all. 





The Adult team will face its next challenge against Mt Keith on July 17th. This team needs to win one more game to be in the final so be there at training on Thursday and Sunday, organized by Wiluna Police staff.








